
          Could you put your artistic  
            talents to good use and  
              design a new logo for  
                the Family Hubs?

Criteria:  
A logo which can 
work in colour 
and/or in white.* 

It's time to get  
            creative!

Slough’s  

Children’s Centres/Family Hubs

Your design could be used to 
brand Family Hub documents 
and posters, so it needs to 
represent what the hubs are all 
about: joined up and enhanced 
services ensuring all parents and 
carers can access the support 
they need when they need it.  

The winner will receive a 
certificate featuring their design. 

Email copies of the design to 
Childrens.Centres@slough.gov.uk  
or drop the paper copy into any of the Family Hubs. 
*The council reserves the right to alter any logos to fit design specifications.   

Apply:  
The closing date 
for entries is  
Friday 25 July.


